
These scholarships are available to

students planning to attend

community colleges, 4-year

colleges/universities, or

vocational/technical programs

throughout the country.

400 E. Lake Mary Boulevard | Sanford, FL 32773
Phone 407.320.0180 | www.foundationscps.org

SEMINOLE COUNTY 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE! 

Thanks to the generous support 

of our community, The Foundation for 

 Seminole County Public Schools will award

over $55,000 in scholarships this spring.

 New Foundation Impact Scholarships will award $2,000

scholarships to one student at each of the 10 high schools.

Several career related scholarships for programs such as nursing,

trade programs, engineering, and the arts.

New Dr. Walt Griffin Scholarship will award two $2,500 scholarships

and available to students from any high school.

Key Highlights

APPLICATION DEADLINE IS MARCH 27, 2022

DON'T DELAY - APPLY TODAY!

www.FoundationSCPS.org/Student-Scholarships


